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06 July 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers   
      

Re:  Wellbeing Award for Schools 
 

I am absolutely thrilled and immensely proud to announce that Guru Nanak Sikh Academy has 
been bestowed with the highly esteemed Well-being Award. This recognition could not have 
been achieved without the outstanding dedication and commitment of our incredible staff, 
governors and amazing parents, who have worked in collaboration with us to create a nurturing 
and supportive, safe, and inclusive environment within our academy. 
 

The unwavering effort put forth by our staff in fostering a culture where well-being including 
safeguarding and mental health is a top priority cannot be overstated. They have worked 
tirelessly to ensure that our school is a place where everyone genuinely cares for each other's 
well-being. This dedication has not only positively impacted the happiness and safety of our 
students, but it has also made our school a more productive, happy and effective learning 
environment. 
 

Cultivating a culture of well-being is of utmost importance to us as a school community. It 
strengthens our bonds and equips us with the tools and resilience necessary to face any 
challenges that may come our way. When students and staff alike feel supported and valued, 
they are empowered to flourish and reach their full potential. 
 

Receiving the Wellbeing Award is a tremendous honour, but it is also a reminder that our 
commitment to the wellbeing of our school community is an ongoing journey. As we celebrate 
this achievement together, I encourage each and every one of you to continue working hand 
in hand to prioritise and elevate the well-being of all who are a part of our school. 
 

Once again, I extend my heartfelt appreciation to our amazing staff, dedicated governors, and 
all parents for their unwavering support and collaboration. In particular I would like to personally 
thank Mrs Khilnani, PHSE Lead and Mrs Grewal, Deputy Safeguarding Lead (Primary) and 
Mental Health First Aider who have been pivotal throughout the process in achieving the award. 
 

Through your collective efforts, we have created a school culture that truly embodies the values 
of empathy, care, and well-being. Let us continue on this path, united in our commitment to 
fostering a positive and nurturing environment for the benefit of our students. 
 

Thank you for your trust and continued support. 
 

Warm regards. 
 
 
 

Mr J S Sidhu  
Executive Principal 
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